Dawn Huntley

From:

Sandra Darling <sandradarling47@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 11, 2025 11:42 AM

To:

House Municipal Government and Housing Committee

Subject:

House Bill #5960

Dear Chairman Casey and members of the House Committee on Municipal Government and Housing:

I write to you today in SUPPORT of HB # 5960 which will allow certain abandoned public town roads with public easements to be converted to walking, biking, hiking trails and access to parks, nature preserves and other recreational facilities.

This legislation would be a great asset to the development of recreational opportunities and enhance AARP's desire to promote Livable Communities.

I urge your support of HB #5960

Sandra Darling, AARP Advocacy Volunteer 7 Fort Hill Rd Bristol, RI 02809 904-860-1566 cell/text